
 
Welcome to Fourth Grade 

By Mrs. Bemke & Mrs. Olmsted & Miss Chapel 
 
The Fourth Grade Learning Environment is ready for the start of a new 
year!  We are excited to begin a new journey with you.  We will begin the 
year by talking about the four agreements:  Attentive Listening, Mutual 
Respect, Appreciations - No Put Downs, and The Right To Pass - 
Participate.  These agreements will help us work in cooperative groups 
while working in teams while we collaborate to help each other learn and 
grow throughout the year.     
 
The Edgar Elementary School Open House will be Wednesday, August 27.  
Feel free to stop in the Fourth Grade Classroom to drop off school 
supplies with your child and check out our learning environment.    
  
For finding information about the curriculum and expectations in Fourth 
Grade, please check out our Fourth Grade Homepage on the Edgar School 
District’s website.  http://edgar.k12.wi.us  and click on the quick links 
tab.  Also, remember to log into the SeeSaw app, which we will be using 
this year to communicate with you.  We will be available at the open 
house to assist with connecting you on SeeSaw.  
 
We are looking forward to a great year of working together in helping 
your child grow and learn! 
 

http://edgar.k12.wi.us

